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Tuesday 11th February 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope this message finds you well. We wish to inform you about the arrangements for children 
who will not be attending the forthcoming Bewl trip. 
 
All children who are not attending the Bewl trip will remain at school and will be expected to attend 
as normal. Pupils will engage in a series of enjoyable project work activities which will be facilitated by 
Mrs McGill in Falcon class. We are committed to ensuring that these students have a productive and 
enjoyable experience during this time. 
 
In order to make the most of the day, we kindly ask that all children wear their PE kits each day. This 
will enable us to potentially organise some additional PE slots. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification regarding these arrangements, please 
do not hesitate to reach out to the school office via email. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 


